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If calling ask for:  Ms Carol Cutler (DHT) 
Phone:   0141 582 0030  
Date:    23rd of September 2024   

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
S1 Transitions Event:   Monday the 7th of October (3.15pm - 4.45pm) 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming our S1 famlies to Bellahouston Academy for our Transitions Evening. Having now 
had a few weeks for our S1 pupils to settle in to life at their new school, we hope that this evening will give parents the 
chance to meet with staff, talk to some of our pupils about the things they enjoy at Bellahouston, and ask any questions. 
 
The evening will start off in the Fuel Zone (the school cafeteria). You will first have the chance to see some classrooms, 
and hear about the learning which takes place there. Following this, we will meet in the Assembly Hall, where you will 
hear presentations from some senior staff members in the school. 
 
We would be delighted if you could come to the school at 3.10pm for our Transitions event. All young people will need to 
have an adult with them to attend. 
 
  
Kind regards 
 
Carol Cutler 
Depute Headteacher 
Bellashouton Academy 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


